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Dear Culler: 

 

 The 2021-2022 deer (archery) hunting season runs from September 25, 2021 through February 

06, 2022.  Attached you will find an Application along with an ODNR ‘‘Permission for Hunting…’’ 

slip which must be filled out and signed by the property owner prior to coming to the Town Hall / 

Police Department to submit your application.  

 

Please remit a $25.00 processing fee for permits.  We accept cash or check only (EXACT 

DENOMINATIONS) will expedite the process and is appreciated.  Checks must be made out to THE 

VILLAGE OF GATES MILLS --- NOT GATES MILLS POLICE DEPARTMENT.  

 

Village of Gates Mills Deer Culling Permits will be issued in the order they are received and 

there may be up to a one week turn-around for processing.  

 

Please bring the following when you submit your application: 

 

1. Completed ODNR ‘‘Permission for Hunting’’ slip signed by you and the property owner;  

2. Completed Application for Deer Hunting Permit with tag and license information listed. 

3. $25.00 Processing Fee - Cash or Check, MADE OUT TO ‘‘THE VILLAGE OF GATES MILLS’’ 

--- No credit cards please. 

 

When you harvest a deer in Gates Mills, please report the information to Sgt. Mike Pollutro by 

either email, mpollutro@gatesmillsvillage.com or call the Village Hall (440) 423-4405 ext. 155 within 24 

hours.  DO NOT CALL THE POLICE DISPATCH CENTER. Sgt. Pollutro will need your name, the 

property you are hunting, and the sex of the deer (buck or doe).  

 

Failure to comply with these requirements will result in the revocation of your privileges.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Sgt. Mike Pollutro (440) 423-4405 ext. 155 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Chief Gregg Minichello   Sgt. Michael P. Pollutro 

 

http://www.gatesmillsvillage.com/

